
ELECTRIC AGGREGATION 

 

The current electric aggregation program that Ontario residents have been participating in since 2010 is 

coming to an end June 30, 2019.  In an effort to continue to offer our residents savings opportunities 

with their utilities, we are happy to announce that we have entered into an agreement for a new 

aggregation program with Dynegy Energy Services, LLC beginning July 1, 2019.   

 

The new aggregation program will offer to Ontario residents, and all Ontario businesses choosing to 

participate, a fixed rate of 4.99 cents per kilowatt hour for a term of 3 years.  You will be receiving a 

letter in the mail from Dynegy Energy Services, LLC sometime prior to July 1st explaining the program, 

and directing you as to what you need to do to participate in this program. 

 

We have received concerns from a number of Ontario residents who are receiving phone calls from 

other electric suppliers offering discounted rates.  If you wish to participate in this new aggregation 

program with Dynegy, disregard any correspondence from a competitor.   

 


